Kanawha City Church of Christ

5101 Chesterfield Ave., Charleston, W. Va. 25304

office@kccofc.org

304.925.7435

January 11, 2022

PRIVILEGED TO SERVE

MORNING ASSEMBLY

January 16, 2022

Emblem Handout: Doug Hartley

Usher: Doug Hartley

Opening Prayer:

Worship Leader: Chris Morris/

Richard Walker

Communion Presider: Chris Morris

Contribution Tally: T & J Winnell

Closing Prayer: Chris Morris

Childcare Class: Rene Morris

Sound Booth & Pete Williams

PowerPoint:

Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb Kinder.

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212

CONTRIBUTION AND ATTENDANCE

Sunday, January 9

Attendance: 70

Contribution: \$2,524.00

DAILY BIBLE READING

While we have finished our daily Bible reading plan for 2021, the adult class is continuing its study of Revelation.

REMEMBER IN PRAYER

The family of "General" Dotson who died suddenly last week.

John Shuman ill with cancer and kidney failure.

Greg Moore's mom, Carolyn Moore.

IMPORTANT DATES

Ladies Bible Class starting January 12

Ladies Book Club January 25

Southeast Institute of April 24—27

Bible Studies 47th Annual

Lectureship

Nashville, Tennessee

LADIES BIBLE CLASS



Our Ladies Bible Class will resume meeting on Wednesday January 12th from 6:30-7:30 pm in room 17. We will be using the study Perfect Love by Lisa Harper Perfect Love is available on RightNow Media.

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions contact Sheila Dale.

If you need free access to RightNow media, contact the office for a password.

The Ladies Bible Class is the only class currently restarting on Wednesday evenings.

Kanawha City Church of Christ

LADIES BOOK CLUB



The Ladies Book Club will meet on Tuesday, January 25, 2022, at 6 p.m. at O'Charley's Restaurant in South Ridge. The book for discussion is *The Last Thing He Told Me* by Laura Dave.

As always, everyone is welcome to join us.



SUNDAY SCHOOL BIBLE CLASSES:

Preschool/Kindergarten

Rene Morris

1st Grade through 3rd Grade

Shirley Denham and Lynne Himelrick

4th Grade through 6th Grade

Alex and Tori Guerra

Teens

Adults Richard Walker

Kindness counts

- · Make blankets or scarves for homeless people.
- Send a care package to someone who's in college or the military.
- · Collect coins for a charity or cause.
- When you can't attend an event, give the tickets to strangers.
- Provide tutoring or mentoring in your field of expertise.
- · Offer to babysit or pet-sit for free.
- Send a note of appreciation to someone who's made a difference in your life.
- Share your gifts of music, reading or conversation at a nursing home.
- · Donate old sports equipment to schools.

If you wish to **stop** receiving these newsletters, please reply back to sender (office@kccofc.org) with word **REMOVE** in subject line.